
 
From: Cheryl Storm [mailto:cstorm10@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 06, 2009 5:54 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: Assessments, RIN 3064-AD35 
 
To Whom it may concern, 
        
        I am writing to voice my opinion that the smaller community banks who have 
not participated in the excesses and fraud of the large wallstreet banks, should not 
be called upon to pay for those excesses through increased Assessments via, RIN 
3064-AD35. The large banks who have been on an orgy of leveraged money making 
schemes should be kicking in a much larger share for the FDIC fund to remain 
solvent. It is disgusting to see that the banks who are on the verge of taking this 
country down financially should be allowed to drain funds off the banks who operated 
in a reasonable and responsible manner. 
  
  
                                                                 Sincerely, 
                                                                               Cheryl Storm 
                                                                                 Minnesota 


